
 

10th January 2020 

This week’s Stars of the week are: 

Isaac 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A new year; anew decade; a new term at Foulsham!  We have got off to a fantastic start with 
the children returning to school healthy and keen to learn.  We hope that you were able to have 
some special family times over the break and we wish you health and happiness in 2020. 

 

A  special thank you to the ‘Friends of Foulsham Primary School’, who invited Father Christmas 
to visit, and organised refreshments for the children on the final day of term.  It was a special 
way to end a busy term.  The Friends work hard throughout the year to raise money for those 
special extras for the children of our school.  They are always looking for new recruits to their 
team; if you were able to spare some time to assist in future events, please to speak to  a mem-
ber of staff in the office and they will pass your contact details on. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs J. Lound 

If children bring grapes to school as part 
of their packed lunch, or a healthy snack, 
please ensure the grapes are at least 
halved (if not quartered) along their 
length .  This will reduce the risk 
of choking  

 

 

Some everyday reminders! 
 

 

 We value children being able to enjoy our magnificent field at 
lunchtimes in all but heavy rain; please make sure your child has a warm, 
waterproof coat and wellies. 

 Please remember it is essential for your children to have a PE kit in 
school at all times.  Please ensure it contains warm jogging bottoms and 
a top for the colder months, along with the regular items of, shorts, t-
shirt and trainers.    



17th January 8.50—9.10am—Pupil Progress Drop In  Session  
for all classes—this is an opportunity to come and spend some 
time in class with your child to look at their work so they can 
share their learning with you. 

 12th February  1.15 –3.15pm Vehicle Celebration Afternoon 
(information to follow, please save this date to your diary).  

 26th February 8.50—10.15am Curiosity Café—
spend time in class with your child learning togeth-
er. 

3rd March  3.30—5.00pm Pupil Progress Parents 
Evening 

4th March  3.30—6.00pm Pupil Progress Parents 
Evening 

16th March 2.30pm or 6.00pm Parent Information afternoon / 
evening—where updates on school improvements will be shared. 
 

 Friday morning drop-ins continue in Unicorns class 
each week. 

 Monday celebration assemblies 9.00—9.20am, par-
ents and carers are welcome to join us every week 
for this special event in which we celebrate the 
learning from the previous week. 

 
Weekly Regular Clubs 

Early Birds Club—Karen Coldwell—every morning 8-8.50—£1.50 per ses-
sion/per child 

Tuesday Football Club— Run by Premier Sports 

Tuesday Drama Club—(spaces available, please contact the office.) 

Friday Games Club (Years 1, 2+ 3) - Run by Steve McWilliams 

 


